
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

10th October 2022 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

GO 4 SCHOOLS APP  

 

As you may be aware, we use a software system called GO 4 Schools to track attendance and 
behaviour. As a parent/carer you are able to access the App which will enable you to view on 

your smartphone or tablet the following information on your child: 
 

Timetable 

• Summary of current lesson and the next lesson; 

• More detailed information on your child’s daily timetable including timings and teachers. 

Session Attendance 

• Counts of possible sessions and overall percentage attendance; 

• Authorised and unauthorised absences; 

• Late marks. 

Behaviour 

• Overview of positive and negative behaviour events and points; 

• Details of each behaviour event including subject, points and date. 

Attainment 

• Overview of the subject progress and target grades;  

• View residual progress and colouring, if shared by your school; 

• Individual subject detail including grades, behaviour and homework.  

 

The GO 4 Schools App will also send to your smartphone and/or email address summary 

notifications/emails on: 

• Detentions that have been set for your child to attend; 

• Updates of behaviour events. 

 

Additionally, all messages sent to you can be found in your message inbox in the App or in your 

online inbox on your child’s page on the GO 4 Schools website.  

 

To receive information on your child via the App, it is essential that we have your current email 

address. At the moment, we currently have the following email address for you: 

 

parent@school.com 

 

If you would like to change this email address, please contact us on 

enquiries@cardinalpole.co.uk  

 

mailto:enquiries@cardinalpole.co.uk


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To login to the GO 4 Schools App, your username and password are the same as the GO 4 

Schools website. 

 

The App is a great way to keep in touch with how your child is doing at school. Don’t forget 

however, you can also login to the main GO 4 Schools website for more detailed information.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
Ms C Brennan 
Acting Deputy Headteacher 

 

 


